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The ZaöRV/HJIL Editors invite submissions of manuscripts focusing on international law, 
European law and comparative public law. Manuscripts can be accepted for evaluation on-
ly when submitted using our online submission system 
https://www.editorialmanager.com/heidelbergjil. 

Manuscripts will only be considered for publication if they adhere to the following guide-
lines: 

1. Manuscripts should be accompanied by an assurance that the article has not been pub-
lished, submitted, or accepted elsewhere. 

2. Manuscripts should normally range from 5,000 to 10,000 words in length, including foot-
notes. 

3. Articles must be accompanied by a 150-word (maximum) abstract and 4-6 keywords. 
Please note that manuscripts in German additionally require an English title and abstract 
as well as 2-3 English keywords. 

4. Authors are requested to consult and follow the Journal’s style and citation guidelines. 
After acceptance, the duty to adapt the manuscript remains with the author. 

5. ZaöRV/HJIL is a peer-reviewed journal. The review process is anonymous (double 
blind). Therefore, before you start the online submission process, please make sure that 
you 

upload a manuscript with no information to identify the author/s; 

separately indicate the author’s name, article title and email address (using our online 
submission system). 

All articles received are assessed by one or several reviewers. The HJIL strives for deci-
sions on acceptance, rejection or need for revision within 12-16 weeks of receipt of the 
manuscript. The evaluation process takes account of several criteria: While the emphasis 
is on the quality and the innovative character of the article, other criteria, including balance 
of topics, the Journal’s particular areas of interest which may change over time, the fact 
that something similar has already been commissioned etc., may also influence the final 
decision. Therefore, a rejection does not necessarily reflect upon the quality of the piece 
submitted. 


